
 

 

 

October 9, 2019 

Dear Representative Herbkersman, 

 
Thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to speak with the Hilton Head Area 

REALTORS® and the Beaufort-Jasper County REALTORS® Candidate Screening Committee. 

The Screening Committee has completed its work and the findings were approved by the 

Associations’ Board of Directors. 

 

As you are aware, the purpose of the Candidate Screening Committee is to get to know the 

candidates, to learn of their views on issues and to promote the election of those individuals who 

know and understand REALTOR® issues. Ultimately, it is the committee's responsibility to 

recommend candidates who are concerned with REALTOR® issues; which include those who are 

willing to work to preserve the way of life in our region through preservation of private property 

rights, creating opportunities for homeownership availability and affordability, and an environment 

which fosters business development and job creation. 

 

After careful evaluation of the candidates reviewed in your race and consideration of your 

qualifications and responses to our questions, it is very clear that you share our vision for making 

our County a better place to work, live and raise a family. We are pleased to report that the Hilton 

Head Area REALTORS® and the Beaufort-Jasper County REALTORS® endorse your candidacy 

for the House District 118 seat. 

 

We will report our endorsement of your candidacy to the 1700 plus REALTORS® in both 

Associations and ask that our members eligible to vote cast their ballot for you in the upcoming 

election. 

 

Again, on behalf of the Associations, we appreciate you meeting with us. For any additional 

information, please contact Government Affairs Director Jocelyn Staigar at 

jocelyn@hhrealtor.com.  

 

  Best regards, 

                                                                                                        

  Heather A. Baker                                                                            Christian Sherbert 

  2020 President                                                                               2020 President 

  Hilton Head Area REALTORS®                                                     Beaufort Jasper County REALTORS® 
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mailto:jocelyn@hhrealtor.com

